
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. &05'5 

July 12, 1971 

H. L. Price, Director of Regulation 

ACRS COMMENTS ON SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR POWER STATION UNITS 2 AND 3 

Based on the available evidence the ACRS believes the acceleration 
{g) value of 0.5 proposed by the applicant for San Onofre Units 2 
and 3 is not sufficiently conservative. 

cc: ACRS Members 

/s/ R. F. Fraley 

R. F. Fraley 
Executive Secretary 
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